
  
 
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  
Date:  September 9, 2020 
Subject: O-35-20 Critical Area Overlay 
 
 
In January 2020, the City Council approved a comprehensive re-write and update of the Critical 
Area ordinance for the City of Annapolis.  Following this approval, the ordinance needed to be 
approved by the Critical Area Commission, a State body.  This approval was granted in August, but 
there were a few wording changes that the Commission required.  This ordinance reconciles what 
the City approved with that the State approved.  The changes are minor and are not substantive.     
 
 
 
Prepared by Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  


